
 

Development Review Team (DRT) 
Meeting Snapshot 

 
 
Week of January 4th and January 11th  2016 
 
This week we have DRTs on the following addresses.  Call the 
Planning Department and ask to speak with any land use planner if 
you would like additional information on any of these projects. 
 
 
Address 

 
General Description of Project 

424 Cherry Street Can-Do project 
64 Paulson Rd. Variance for enclosed porch 
15 South Gate Park Discussion of redevelopment alternatives 
81 Albemarle Rd. 2nd story addition 
47 Byron Rd. Proposed daycare 
386 Watertown St. Mixed-use development 
22 Chestnut Hill Rd. Retaining wall 
65 Pearl St. Convert two-family to boarding house 
1615 Beacon St. Comp Permit 
 
 
Please note this list was compiled before these meetings will take 
place and that projects may evolve over time.  Cancellations do occur 
and the Planning Department is sometimes able to schedule another 
project in its place.  Not every project has a DRT – DRTs are 
generally done only where some type of site plan review will likely be 
required. 
 


	Address

